
“Little Researchers Workshop: Numbers,
Numbers” for preschool children at the
VIZIUM Science Center
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Preschool children have the opportunity to participate in the “Little Researchers Workshops”, where, by playing games, playing and engaging in various fun activities together with smiling
teachers, they will have the opportunity not only to have a great time, but also to learn new skills and knowledge.
In classes with various digital tools and technologies, numbers will be repeated and mathematics will be learned, showing that learning about numbers can be exciting, through interactive

games and play.

The application form can be found here.
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Sun, 15.06.2025

www.vizium.lv
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